
XEROX UNIVERSITY MICROFILMS 

A XEROX COMPANY 

ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 48106 

TELEPHONE 313-761-4700 

March 3, 1969 

Miss Sylvia Meagher 

302 West 12 Street 
New York, New York 10014 

Dear Miss Meagher: 

Thank you for your letter of February 14 and the Signed agreement 
giving us permission to reproduce, SUBJECT INDEX TO THE WARREN 
REPORT AND HEARINGS AND EXHIBITS, We are pleased to be able to 
include this title in our OP Book Program. 

At this time, we are not equiped to make corrections in the books 
we reproduce. We would, however, be very happy to retype the errata 
and photograph it before the book with an appropriate note. Please 
let us know if this is not acceptable to you. 

At this time, it is not our policy to supply copyright holders with 
complimentary copies of books. We do not keep copies in stock as 
is usual in traditional publishing but reproduce each copy upon 
demand, 

It would help expedite our work if you have a copy of the book which 
you would lend to us for photographing. Filming will not harm the 
book and we will return it to you by insured mail, 

We appreciate your cooperation and assistance.very much. 

Sincerely yours, 

Lh TA. 
Ann L, MeCaslin 

Supervisor 

Books and Periodicals 
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